
Thank you to those who joined Gary and the team at our event on the 11th of September. It was
great to catch-up up with residents and meet more friendly faces. 

We appreciate the community’s cooperation as we work to complete the network build. Our team
is still working hard on site to complete the network without compromising on quality. 

This month the team focused on completing civil engineering tasks to prepare the infrastructure
which will host our fibre cables. Part of this work requires a temporary closure of the B6309 from
14 October for 7 working days. Residents in the immediately affected area will have received
notification of this closure via post. 

The alternative route for vehicular traffic will be via the B6309, C258, A695 and vice-versa. We
kindly ask for your cooperation during this time as this closure will keep both the community safe
and our team safe. All traffic management has been permitted by the local authority and will be
completed in accordance with industry standards. 

If you’re interested in a full fibre connection, Ian will be more than happy to answer any questions
you have regarding our services. Please give him a call on 07761 800 188 to discuss. 

STOCKSFIELD AND MICKLEY

Duration: 
14 October 2024 - 22 October 2024 (7 x working days)

Time: 
09:00 – 15:00, weekdays.

Access: 
24hr access for emergency vehicles and residents only.


